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Family Gerontology: Two Projects of Older Adults Well-Being
Funds from this grant were used to complete research collaborations. I attended the National Council on Family Relations (NCFR). I participated in the review of literature (995 journal articles) regarding families and aging for an upcoming special issue journal. I also completed a book review for the same special issue. During the NCFR conference, four project/manuscript meetings were held, in addition to networking meetings organized by NCFR that have consistently facilitated my research agenda. I was also able to bring three undergraduate students to present work that they completed at Penn State York with me. I introduced them to colleagues, and then received information that will assist all three as they are preparing to apply to graduate programs. One graduated this semester and was accepted to Purdue’s PhD program to start in the fall. She had met with the faculty from Purdue at NCFR.
 I also attended the Women in Academia (Family Studies) Conference. During this conference, I held 3 additional project meetings and started two additional projects/manuscripts. The support to attend these meetings supports my research agenda and publications as well as assists me in supporting undergraduate work. 
